Seventh Sunday after Pentecost July 28, 2019 Announcements

Note to newcomers: We have a group email list that we use to notify our congregation members of upcoming events. If you are not on the list and would like to receive notifications from time to time, please send an email message to notification@saskatoonlatinmass.com under the subject heading "Subscribe". Please join us for coffee in the church hall after Sunday Mass.

Financial goal: For over 25 years, the Sacred Heart of Jesus Latin Mass group has had the goal of having our own F. S. S. P. priest, our own church and a full parish life. In order to reach this goal, the Diocese of Saskatoon wants to see our weekly collection reach a minimum of \$1,550 per week or \$80,000 per year. This would support a priest and a church without mortgage. Last Sunday's collection: \$3,704.55.

Pro-life workshops: Due to the dismal turnout at Alliance for Life Saskatoon's annual "Walk for Life Fund Raising Event" over the past two years, we have decided to cancel this event and team up with Campaign Life Coalition to sponsor a visit by the Canadian Centre for Bio-ethical Reform from Monday, July 29th to Sunday, August 4th. We are looking for volunteers to billet these fine young men and women while they are here, providing breakfast and supper. On Wednesday, July 31st, there will be two workshops on becoming an effective pro-life ambassador held at David Sidloski's acreage. Please refer to the poster in the vestibule for more information. If you are planning to attend, please send an RSVP to c.tokaruk@shaw.ca so that we can plan for food and materials.

Call for Conscience Campaign: The Saskatchewan Call for Conscience Campaign is still collecting letters to send to the provincial government. If you have not yet signed or written a letter, please go online to www.Canadiansforconscience.ca and sign an online letter asking the government to enact legislation to protect health care professionals from being forced to participate in ending a patient's life through physician-assisted suicide or euthanasia (known as Medical Aid in Dying or MAID). For more information contact John Cook at 306-477-1748.